

## NEW JERSEY SOCIETY OF MUNICIPAL ENGINEERS

Improving the Quality of Life in New Jersey Communities through Municipal Engineering

1929 - 2025

President

FARAH GILANI, P.E.

Vice President

DANIEL J. LOOMIS, P.E.

Treasurer

JOHN RUSCHKE, P.E.

Secretary

AARON J. SCHRAGER, PE.

**Executive Committee** 

ALLISON FERRANTE, P.E.

OLGA Y. GARCIA, P.E.

JAMES LUTZ, P.E.

DEANNA STOCKTON, P.E.

ADAM WISNIEWSKI, P.E.

Advisory Board

JOSE CUNHA, P.E.

JIM HERRMAN, P.E.

TEJAL A. PATEL, P.E

JOSEPH POMANTE, P.E.

TIM STASZEWSKI, P.E

STEFANIE A. WILLIAMS, DE

Executive Director

MATTHEW S. HALPIN

Of Counsel

GLENN C. KIENZ, ESQ.

CME Chairman

JOHN A. WIGGINS, P.E.

New Jersey Society of Municipal Engineers

414 River View Plaza Trenton, New Jersey 08611

P: (609) 393-0102

F: (609) 393-9891

E: info@njsme.org

NJSME.org

facebook.com/NJSME twitter: @NJ\_SME

linkedin.com/company/njsme/

Dear Mr. Parvesse.

On behalf of the New Jersey Society of Municipal Engineers, and the Awards Co-Chairs, I am pleased to inform you, and your mayor have been selected for **1**<sup>st</sup> **Place** in the project Category B – Municipal Project/Construction Management of Parks and Recreation Project – In House Engineer

As the Municipal Engineer responsible for this winning entry, you will receive an award in recognition of your accomplishment.

Presentation of this year's awards will be made at the Society's Annual Luncheon, to be held November 19th in Room 303 at the Atlantic City Convention Center. This function is held in conjunction with the League of Municipalities Conference. Details regarding the luncheon have been sent to all members of the Society.

As indicated in the entry Application Instructions & Guidelines, all winning entries are required to bring a display picture to the Luncheon.

If you have any questions regarding your award, or the luncheon please reach out to Stephanie McFarland at <a href="mailto:smcfarland@njpsi.com">smcfarland@njpsi.com</a>.

Again, our congratulations on this achievement and our thanks for your participation in the program!

Very truly yours,

NJ SOCIETY OF MUNICIPAL ENGINEERS.

Olga Y. Garcia, Awards Co-Chairman Timothy Kernan, Awards Co-Chairman